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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

24th May 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Swimming Lessons – Sea Turtle 

 

This year as part of your child’s P.E. lessons we will be giving the children in year 5 swimming lessons.  As 

a result, your son/daughter will be attending swimming lessons after the half term holiday.  We hope that 

this will result in them being able to confidently swim by the end of the school year.  Their lessons this 

term will commence on Friday 9th June and continue until Friday 14th July.  They will be within school 

hours and we will be covering the cost of the lessons and transport. 

The lessons will be at Garons Park swimming pool and coach travel will be provided to take your child to 

and from the swimming pool. 

Please ensure that your child has a swimming hat, an appropriate swimming costume (for boys, trunks 

and for girls, a one piece costume) and a towel, all clearly labelled.  Your child may bring swimming 

goggles but it is not necessary to purchase a pair. 

If you have any queries regarding these lessons, please feel free to contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Kyndt 
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